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5 Coastal Quilters Guild Meeting: March 13, 1991 at General Research

Carol Boyce called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. by welcoming everyone and
reminding them that we meet the second Wednesday of every month at General Research
unless otherwise announced. Approximatel (. geople were present, 3 of them guests.
Carol announced that the Camarillo Quilt Guiid-show will take place in Ventura March 23
and 24; there will also be a show in San Luis Obispo April 6 and 7. Mary Elien Hopkins’
Quilt Sitters Circle is having a seminar in Santa Monica on Sunday, July 28. Further
information is available on the bulletin boards.

Colby Kline thanked those who brought refreshments to this meeting and the last. The
Museum Quilt will be donated at the luncheon on March 19; the cost of $10 per person
over the seven free invitees will be split by those attending. The next Steering Committee
meeting is at 7:30 p.m. on March 21 at Sandy Wilmot’s. Those wishing to sell tickets for
the Museum’s Opportunity Quilt were given packets with tickets and photos of the quilt.
There will be approximately 90 quilts in our show. Members showing Challenge quilts
are asked to give them to Sharon Doyle at the April meeting, sleeves sewn on and
permission slips filled out. Colby also modelled the docents’ sashes, guaranteed to fit all
Morah McMeeking proposed the Guild subsidize the Museums Show’s program and the
motion passed without opposition. We will underwrite the cost of the program and be paid
back from the proceeds of the show. Susan Grzeskowiak will take charge of selling
advertising for the program, and we hope to offset some of its cost that way.

e Jan Inouye spoke about workshops, calling everyone’s attention to the sign-up sheet for
Nancy Whalen’s “Pleats and Tucks” on June 13. She described two worskhops Katie
Pasquini could give in July and asked us to fill in a preference sheet. The results will be
announced at the next meeting and we should be able to sign up then.

Phyllis Peterson asked that anyone who still has blocks for the Opportunity Quilt get them
to her as soon as possible.

Marty Frolli described the Adult Ed quilt classes for the spring semester. She will be
teaching an intermediate design class Monday morning and quick quilts Wednesday
morning. Bev Soderlund will be teaching medallions and borders Tuesday evening and
beginning quilting Wednesday evening. Classes begin the week of April 8; Adult Ed fliers
will be in the News Press on March 31.

Carol also reminded us that next month’s meeting will be in the Fleishman Auditorium at
the Museum of Natural History.

Eight door prizes were given out. This time winners drew a paper to determine their
prizes. The Block of the Month for February was Tail of Benjamin’s Kite; Anita Aliman won
34 blocks. Next month’s block is Judy of Arabia. More than 20 people had quilts for
Show and Tell. ]
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This evening’s program was a round robin, with stations for the library, PPT’s, machine
. /quntmg, appilque and finding ideas. It started at SA{T and the meeting was adjourned at
1
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